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Full-Day Kindergarten Center

We are writing to inform you that the Board of Education has authorized the
construction of an addition to the north side of Churchill Elementary School.
This addition will provide space for the district to offer full-day kindergarten
for all families within our boundaries.

While the district has been working toward the goal of offering full-day
kindergarten for many years, the decision to proceed is especially timely
given that the Governor recently signed a bill that requires school
districts to offer full-day kindergarten no later than the 2027-28 school
year. The district plan is to welcome children into this new addition at
the start of the 2025-2026 school year.

View plans for the project and get updatesat:
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